
INTRODUCTIO N 

Thirty years is only a very short time really, and some 
would doubt the need to record the history of such a 
short period. , 

However, in another 30 years, much of what is written 
herein will be forgotten. Already the list of surviving 
first year members is reduced to a mere handful. 

What is being recorded, mainly for posterity, must also 
be of interest to current members, as many have been 
members for only a short period. I feel it should be that 
they know of and appreciate the efforts and sacrifices of 
their predecessors. It is good that current members show 
some pride in being part of a club with a tradition, as, in 
fact, I know most do. 

These writings are designed to ensure that this spirit 
continues - hopefully for ever. 

Let us all do our part. 
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JACK PEDEN 

President. 

30YEARS ON 

, The Raglan Club story as seen through 1986 
eyes. 

Those thirty years have seen mighty changes in every 
aspect of human activity and behaviour and the 
changes that have taken place in the Club are - by 
comparison -no less spectacular. This booklet is an 
endeavour to record them for the benefit of the 
interested reader of today and the historian of the 
future. 

--oOo--

It would be wrong to say 
that the progress shown by 
the Club has only matched 
the progress of the town 
itself. More correct would 
be to say that the Club has 
been the leader in matters 
of progress. In many ways 
it is th hub of the town and 
has been for many years. It 
looks like staying that way 
too. It would be interesting 
to know the thoughts of 
those who, in 1956, took 
steps to form the Club and 
whether they thought their 
protege would become such 
an important integral part_ 
of the town. Whatever they 
thought, it has become 
such, and full credit to 
them for their foresight. 

Undoubtedly it was the 
growing general feeling of 
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public well-being and confi­
dence that built up after 
the war years which 
motivated thesemen to 
seek better social amenities 
for themselves and other 
town folk. Those existing 
at the time were very 
limited. The only hotel was 
ill equipped and' the bars 
small and of poor standard. 
Amenities like billiard 
tables, etc. etc. and better 
drinking facilities were 
very desirable. Somebody 
had to do something about 
it and somebody did. 

A public meeting was 
called. It took place in the 
town hall supper room on 
Thursday, 23rd of August 
1956. Twenty four persons 
attended. Prior to this date, 
much work had been done 
as the following extract 












